
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

April 4 - 8, 1983 

Monday, April 4 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, April 5 

9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, April J.-6 
9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, April 7 

10:00 AH 

10:30 AM - 3:30 PM 

6:00 PM 

7:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

8:30 PM 

Friday, April 8 

6:30 PM 

NOTICES: 

PRE-REGISTRATION, 
SUMMER & FALL, 1983: 

registration materials are 
pre-registration dates has 

X, 26 

Student Council Elections. Polls open in Mackie 
Hall Commons Room. 

Chapel: Dr. James Good, Professor of Church Music. 

Student Council Elections. Polls open in Mackie 
Hall Commons Room. 

Chapel: Ms. Janice Odom Patty, Middler M.Div. 
student. 

Chapel: Dr. Thomas Bland, Professor of Christian 
Ethics and Sociology. 

Spring Book Sale. Mackie Hall Commons Room. See 
notice. 

World Hunger group meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 

Money Management Seminar. Bethea Room, Appleby 
Hall. See notice. 

Women's Forum. Basement of Women's Dorm. See notice. 

Dinner Theatre: "A Man Called Peter". Seminary 
Cafeteria. Reservations necessary. See notice. 

Pre-registration materials for the sunnner, 1983 term 
are available in the Registrar's office. Also, the 
schedule for the fall semester, 1983 and the pre-

available in the Registrar's office. The schedule of 
been posted. 

DINNER THEATRE: On Friday and Saturday, April 8 and 9, and Friday 
and Saturday, April 15 and 16, the Southeastern 

Dinner Theatre will pres,.ent "A Man Called Peter!' in the Seminary Cafeteria. 
Tickets are $8.00 each for students and their families and $10.00 each for every-
one else. Tickets may be purchased at the Student Affairs office in Mackie Hall. 
All tickets must be paid for by 12 noon of the Wednesday prior to the perform-
ance vou will be attending. This event is sponsored by the Student Council. 

MONEY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR: "Money Management and the Minister's Finances" is a 
seminar being offered by the Annuity Board of the SBC. 

Leader for the seminar will be Mr. Harold Bailey, Regional Director of the 
Annuity Board. The seminar is especially designed for seminary students and will 
be held Thursday, April 7, in the Bethea Room from 7:00-9:00 PM. Topics will 
include retirement programs, budgeting, insurance, etc. There is no charge for 
this seminar. 

(OVER) 



WOMEN'S FORUM: On Thursday, April 7, at 8:30 PM, Dean Morris 
Ashcraft will sneak at the Women's Forum. His 

topic will be : "Controversies within the SBC". The Forum will be held in the 
basement of the Women's Dorm and all women are invited. 

MAY GRADUATES: On Thursday, April 7, following chapel, all graduat-
ing seniors will be receiving a special gift made 

possible by the North Pompano Baptist Church, Pompano Beach, Florida. The 
Pastor, Reverend Earnest Reisinger, will be on campus to present copies of the 
book, Abstract of Systematic Theology by James P. Boyce, following chapel. For 
the past four years, the church has made this gift available to graduates at all 
of the six SBC seminaries. Dr. Boyce was one of the co-founders of Southern 
Seminary in 1859. Seniors should come by the upstairs conference room in Mackie 
Hall to receive their free volume from Mr. Reisinger. 

SPRING BOOK SALE: On Thursday, April 7, from 10:30 AM until 3:30 PM, 
the Spring Book Sale will be held in Mackie Hall 

Commons Room. Come and help with our house cleaning chores and get some REAL 
bargain books for your library. There will also be some books which were 
purchased at special sale prices. 

BLOODMOBILE AT WAKE 
FOREST HIGH SCHOOL: 

and donate blood. 

The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be at the Wake Forest-
Rolesville High School on April 19 from 8:30 AM -
2:15 PM. Everyone is asked to come by the school 

GOSPEL CONCERT: A Gospel Concert, sponsored by the Black Forum, will 
be held Tuesday, April 19 at 7:00 PM in Appleby 

Chapel. Featured choirs will be the Psalm 100 Choir and the Spring Street 
Young Adult Choir, both of Wake Forest. This promises to be a soul-filled and 
spirit-filled event. Both choirs are noted for their excellent sound in gospel 
music. A love offering will be collected to help both choirs in the music 
ministry. This will be a unique experience that you do not want to miss. Every-
one is invited. 

APPLICATIONS FOR 
STUDENT WORK: 

Students interested in applying for the following 
positions should made application in the Student 
Affairs office: men's and women's dormitory hall 

managers, men's residence counselor, and campus minister to seminary youth. 
Applications will be received through April 15. 

\ 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs. office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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